Universal Construction Company, Inc.

1615 Argentine Boulevard | Kansas City, KS 66105 | (913) 342-1150

December 26, 2018

The Pauly Jail Building Co.
17515 Bataan Court
Noblesville, IN 46062

RE: Bourbon County Law Enforcement Center Fort Scott, Kansas

Dear Sir or Madam,

| am writing to express our sincere appreciation regarding the distinguished level of professionalism and
cooperation displayed by Pauly Jail Building Company on the Bourbon County Law Enforcement Center
project. UCC truly values your proactive approach to scheduling and ensuring materials are delivered on
time. In addition, your product technical knowledge, proactive approach to quality control, attention to
detail, and experienced staff were key attributes provided by your team. As a result, the project went
very smoothly and was viewed as a very successful venture for all. Teamwork combined with the above
key attributes is a must on detention projects and that was certainly accomplished by your firm in a
competent and professional manner with integrity and honesty.

Again, we thank you for the opportunity to work with your first-rate organization on this project and
look forward to future projects with you in the future.

Sincerely,

s 29,

Gary Walker

Senior Project Manager



